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Dear Chair Dembrow,

As a cranberry farmer in Curry County, I am opposed to SB 1530. The cost is simply too high and we do not need
additional taxing! Also please consider the fact that most farmers are VERY concerned and conscientious about
their impact on the environment and are sequestering carbon as the grow plants and maintain green space.

Sincerely,

Sara Osborne
2940 Ruby Ct
Bandon, OR 97411
osbornese10@gmail.com
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